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In preparation for construction of Sound Transit’s upcoming East Link Extension light rail project, and to ensure 
we continue to deliver safe and reliable energy to you and your neighbors, Puget Sound Energy will be 
undergrounding existing above-ground electrical infrastructure along Southeast 30th Street and Bellevue Way 
Southeast and relocating related electrical equipment.  

We are committed to completing our work safely and efficiently, and our crews will do their best to reduce 
impacts to nearby neighbors. However, there may be some noise and temporary traffic disruptions in the 
project area. Additionally, some customers may experience a brief, planned power outage as a result of 
this work. Please see below for project details. 

Project details 
Who:  Electric crews from PSE and Potelco 
What:  Undergrounding existing above-ground electrical infrastructure and relocating related 

electrical equipment 
Where: Portions of Southeast 30th Street, 113th Avenue Southeast and Bellevue Way Southeast 

(please see map on reverse for route details) 
When:  Beginning as early as the week of May 30th and lasting approximately two months.  

Work hours are typically Monday through Friday between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m., as well as 
intermittent weekend work (schedule dependent on weather) 

 
What you can expect 

• Reduced travel lanes and intermittent road closures with advance notice 
• Traffic control signs and flaggers will guide vehicles through the work zone 
• There will likely be noise from trucks and heavy machinery 
• Some customers may experience a brief, planned power outage. All impacted 

customers will be notified of any planned outages in advance 

We are proud to serve in your community and thank you for your patience during this project. If you have any 
questions regarding PSE’s work, please contact me at the phone number or email below and reference job 
number 101093554. 

For more information on Sound Transit’s East Link Extension light rail project, please visit the project website: 
http://www.soundtransit.org/eastlink. You can also contact Blake Jones at 206-398-5470 or 
blake.jones@soundtransit.org.  

Sincerely, 

Kim Lane, Senior Project Manager 
Puget Sound Energy 
425-462-3173 | kim.lane@pse.com  
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